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Dear Family & Friends, 
 

We are pleased to announce that Haym Salomon Home will begin limited visitations on Monday, April 19, 2021.  

In order that you will be reunited with your loved ones, we provide the following details to you at this time: 

• All visits will be by appointment only and can be arranged by calling 718-535-9530. Visitation will be schedule 

between 10:30AM and 5:00PM daily; there will be no visiting during resident meal times. 

• Each visit will last no more than 30-45 minutes. 

• Residents exhibiting signs & symptoms of illness will not be eligible for visitation until medically cleared. 

• All visits will be on the first floor; visitors will not be permitted to go to the resident units. 

• Visitors should arrive no more than 5 minutes before the scheduled visit, as you will not be permitted to wait 

in the lobby. Only two visitors per resident are permitted at one time. 

• Upon entering the facility, all visitors must be screened for signs and symptoms of COVID-19 prior to resident 

access. 

• All visitors should present a verified negative Covid-19 PCR test result within the last week (7 days) or Covid-19 

negative rapid test result within 3 days prior to visiting. 

• All visitors will be required to wear facemasks that cover their entire nose and mouth and keep them on for 

the entirety of the visit and maintain safe social distancing (a minimum of 6 feet) from all residents and staff – 

including the individual they are visiting. 

• Visitors under the age of 18 years old are prohibited from visiting residents until further notice. 

• Sanitizing of hands, temperature check and completion of a health & information questionnaire will be 

required for each visitor upon entering the building.  

• Visitors showing signs & symptoms of any illness will not be permitted to enter the building. 

• While every effort will be made to accommodate more frequent requests, each resident will be limited to 2 

visits per week, until every resident/family that has requested visits has been accommodated.  Once this is 

assured, additional requests will be honored. 

In order to protect all of our residents, we must advise that VISITORS WHO DO NOT COMPLY WITH THE 

INFECTION CONTROL RULES AS DESCRIBED ABOVE WILL BE PROHIBITED FROM VISITING UNTIL THE COVID-19 

RESTRICTIONS ARE ENDED. 

Further, please be advised that in the event the facility has even one new case of Covid-19, Haym Salomon will 

immediately halt all visitation and inform the Department of Health.  Likewise, the Department of Health can halt 

visitation in this facility at any time due to community or facility spread of infection. 

We are excited for our residents to be able to see their loved ones again, however, the success of this plan and 

our ability to expand visitation in the future depends on all of us making every effort to work with the Health 

Department’s guidelines to minimize the potential spread of infection.   

Remember that each and every time one visitor breaks the rules and hugs/touches/kisses one resident, you 

are putting every resident at risk.  We sincerely appreciate your cooperation as we take this next step.   

We are happy to be welcoming you back to Haym Salomon Home. 

 

Very truly yours, 

Chaim Lipschitz, Administrator 

http://www.haymsalomonhome.com/

